

SUPPORT FOR LIFE THROUGH COMPASSION, PERSEVERANCE & RESPECT

Friday 29th November 2019

KS2 Pocket Trumpets

Dear Parent / Carer,

As you are aware the children from Orca Class have been learning the pocket trumpet this term. The children will be bringing their trumpets home from Wednesday 4th December to allow them to get some additional practice. Please make sure that your child brings their trumpet to school with them on a Wednesday each week.

The trumpets do not belong to school they are the property of County Hall and are on loan to the school whilst the children receive lessons. Therefore, any trumpets that are lost or badly damaged must be replaced to the cost of £200.

Please sign the consent slip below to agree to pay the replacement cost of £200 if the pocket trumpet should get lost or badly damaged whilst outside of school and in your care.

Many thanks,
Melissa Gilroy School Administrator
agree to to pay the replacement cost of £200 if the pocket trumpet on loan to my child
should get lost or badly damaged whilst outside of
school and in my care.
Name of parent / carer:
Signed: